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138 Bedford Center Road 
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December 15, 2017 

 

 

Mr. William G. Herman, Town Administrator 

Town of Auburn 

PO Box 309 

Auburn, NH  03032 

townadmin@townofauburnnh.com  

 

Dear Mr. Herman: 

 

It is that time of year again, we have begun to plan for the annual New Hampshire 10 Miler Road Race. We are 

looking to once again have approximately 1,200 participants for what has become the premier 10-mile race in New 

Hampshire. This year’s event is scheduled for Saturday, August 25th, 2018. 

 

As normal we wanted to touch base as a matter of pre-planning, it is essential that we reach out to all parties that 

are affected in any way by this event.  In this case, the Town of Auburn is critical for the organization and 

implementation of the race. 

 

Here is a link to a map of the course that has been used for the past 7 years via the Millennium Running website: 

http://www.millenniumrunning.com/wp-content/uploads/2014/09/USATF-

NH10Miler_AdjustedCourseCertification_2016.pdf 
 

As you can see, there are no course changes proposed from last year.  The proposed road closures, delays, and 

detours that were used to ensure the safety of all participants and spectators was very successful last year. The Police 

and Fire Departments work hand-in-hand with Millennium Running to ensure the safety of all participants. 

 

Please keep in mind that my hope is to create a very successful event for runners in New Hampshire and benefits 

some very deserving local charities.  There is nothing that exists like this in the area; therefore, this is a premier 

event that puts a spotlight on the Town of Auburn and Lake Massabesic. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns about this year’s event, please reach out and let’s discuss the potential problem 

areas so that once again we can showcase the beauty of the Town of Auburn and Lake Massabesic during the 8th 

annual New Hampshire 10 Miler.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Cullen P. Madden 

Sr. Event Manager, Millennium Running 

http://www.millenniumrunning.com/
mailto:townadmin@townofauburnnh.com
http://www.millenniumrunning.com/wp-content/uploads/2014/09/USATF-NH10Miler_AdjustedCourseCertification_2016.pdf
http://www.millenniumrunning.com/wp-content/uploads/2014/09/USATF-NH10Miler_AdjustedCourseCertification_2016.pdf











